City of Reedley
845 “G" Street
Reedley, Ca 93654

October 23, 2019

Nathan Solla

Chief Strategy Officer

WorldLight Media LLC

7075 N. Howard Street, Suite #101
Fresno, CA 93720

Dear Mr. Solla:

The Professional Services Contract the City of Reedley has with your firm for ongoing website
maintenance services is set to end on October 31, 2019, unless extended in writing for additional

annual periods prior to the subsequent term. The City is satisfied with the quality of your services
and the responsiveness of your staff. As such, we would like to extend the term, for one additional
year, from November 1, 2019 through October 31, 2020, with all other contract terms remaining

the same.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely

Nicole R. Zieba
City Manager

Agreed:

Nathan Solla
Chief Strategy Officer

WorldLight Media LLC
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